
Low Income Energy Assistance Program 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We are pleased to inform you that your application for the Low Income Energy Assistance 

Program (LIEAP) has been approved. This assistance is designed to help eligible households 

manage their energy costs during the challenging months. 

Your benefits will be applied to your account starting from [Start Date]. You can expect a 

payment of [Amount] to help cover your energy expenses. 

If you have any questions regarding your application or benefits, please do not hesitate to contact 

us at [Phone Number] or [Email Address]. 

Thank you for your application, and we hope this assistance helps you during this time. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Organization Name] 

[Organization Address] 

[Phone Number] 

[Email Address] 


